
 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

In relation to the readiness to present more accurate financial information in 

front of the investor society, the management of Eurohold Bulgaria AD decided 

to  make an auditor's review on the financial statements of the Group as of 30 

June, 2016. The company presents the interim consolidated financial statements 

for the first half of 2016 and Auditor's review report. 

 

The Group intends to continue this practice in the consecutive accounting 

periods.  

 

 

 

 


